
DIARY DATES

NEWSLETTER Friday 17th January 2025

Dear families,

This week, we were thrilled to welcome a poet into school for an exciting workshop! The 

children explored the art of wordplay, letting their imaginations run wild as they crafted and 

performed their very own animal-themed poems. It was a fantastic opportunity to build 

confidence in writing and performing while celebrating creativity. The workshop left 

everyone feeling inspired and eager to write more! We will be building a team of 6 children 

who will write their own poem, practise them, and perform them at the Tower Hamlets 

Poetry Slam later in the year!

A group of our Year 5 and Year 6 pupils have begun their journey with The Brilliant Club, a 

program designed to inspire and challenge young minds through university-style learning. 

Working with a PhD tutor, the children began to engage in stimulating topics, develop critical 

thinking skills, and produce their own project, all while gaining insight into higher education. 

We are so proud of their enthusiasm and can’t wait to see their progress!

Wishing you a restful weekend.

20th Jan - Brilliant Club

Poetry Slam Poet Y5 

21st Jan - Year 4 THEWS Sessions

Half term: Monday 17th February

End of Spring Term: Friday 11th April

Easter holiday: 14th - 25th April 2025



WORSHIP FOCUS

Jesus said “I have come so that you can live life in all its’ fullness” John 10:10

Nursery

Reception

Year One

Year Two

Year Three

Year Four

Year Five

Year Six

STARS OF THE WEEK

Aaron 

Riley 

Elsie 

Jaciara       

Rose

Zayan 
Grace

Azaria

Jacob

Adeola

Aaliyah

Jason

Soele

Henry

Ahsan

George

Elizabeth

Dolly
Everleigh-Mae

Abigail

Gavin

Mia

Beau

Joe

Benjamin

Roman

Frankey

Luke 3:15-17,21-22
The people begin by asking 

John the Baptist who he is, 

but end up finding out more 

about Jesus’ identityNoah W 

Misheel

Khadija

Laila  

Rahela   

Maddison

Rosie 
Lexie 

Tanjim 

Encourage someone this 

week by telling them 

what you appreciate 
about their character.



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Parent 
Conferencing

Week commencing Monday 
27th January.
The sign up sheets will be at  
the classroom door Monday 
20th for you to choose a 
convenient time.



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD



SCHOOL NOTICE BOARD

Hello all

My name is Louise Wilcox and I am delighted to be joining St Paul's 

with St Luke's and St Saviours as your new SENCo, and hoping to fill the 

role as well as Mr French has done. 

Like all SENCOs my background is in teaching and I have worked in East 

London Schools Primary Schools since 2003. For the last ten years I 

have worked in Tower Hamlets as an Advisor, firstly with Cherry Trees 

Outreach Service and then with the Local Authority to support schools 

to make changes to for children who are struggling. I was also the 

SENCo at St Agnes School which some of you may know, it's good to be 

staying within the Diocese. 

I will be holding coffee mornings soon to meet with any parent who 

would like to meet with me informally to discuss anything that may be 

concerning to you - or just to say hello. Details to follow. 

In the meantime, while I try to get to know the children, their needs 

and the schools, if you need to contact me you can do it through the 

school admin email addresses and they will pass it on to me. 

Looking forward to meeting you

Best wishes


